
Hi 

I am in support of a resolution to the governor evaluating JDSF management plan and scientific research (lack there 

of). I think it is important that the county supervisors take this on so state representatives will pay attention and 

directional change. I don’t want to diminish the importance of some of the science that has come out of Jdsf; such as, 

the watershed studies ( Caspar), which were vital to the current force practice rules; however, I think there is a fairness 

that needs to be made regarding timber harvesting, lack of science  and the future direction of JDSF. I also think it’s 

very important the county acknowledge there is little second growth redwood left in our county with almost all 

currently private property; therefore, state owned property is currently the only reserves of functional and recovering 

habitat for redwood communities. 

I support this resolution. 

Terra Fuller 

 


